
Newsletter   
 

Newsletter Date: 18 June 2021 

Headteacher’s Message:      
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

The summer term progresses and our time in school is certainly getting busier. This week has definitely 
been one of the busiest yet. 
 

As part of our Carrant Brook Curriculum, some of the classes have taken part in lessons that are 
teaching them basic first aid skills. This term, they are focussing on what to do in an emergency. All our 
pupils will be able to take part in these lessons, providing them with valuable knowledge and skills. 
Following on from this, our Year 5 children have also been attending virtual sessions with SkillZone. This 
facility educates our pupils on how to keep themselves safe by providing a range of different scenarios 
for discussion and awareness.  In order to support the transition of our Year 6 pupils, we have provided 
3 sessions for them this week, where they have the opportunity to work with our local Police Community 
Support Officers (PCSO’s).  The sessions have focussed on Internet Safety, Drugs & Peer Influence 
and Online Relationships. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I wonder what next week will bring! 
 
Kind Regards  
Maria Budd, Headteacher 

Enjoying the Outdoors! 
 

We continue to enjoy working on developing our ‘Chill Out Zone’ and what a difference a 
week makes.  As you can see, the planters are looking really good now. In fact, this week we 
had plants donated from as far afield as Devon.  Mrs Thomas, who works in the office, has 
been contacted by her family members who made the donations.  They include: Purple 
Poppies, Gardeners Delight (tomatoes), Chilli Peppers and Nasturtiums.  
We are very grateful for all your donations and the ‘Gardener’s World’ style information 
received from Mrs Thomas’ mum and sister, thank you! 
 

School 
Uniform 
Ordering: 
 

IMPORTANT 
SUMMER HOLIDAY ORDER 

INFORMATION.   Place 
your order before 1st 
August for delivery 
before the start of term.  
 

www.brigade.uk.com  
 

Parent Equiries Email: 
sales@brigade.uk.com  

Toast Friday!   
Our pupils have worked their socks off this week during 
their assessment challenges, displaying one of our 
core values (resilience) to the extreme!  How conven-
ient that a member of our local community has made a 
very kind donation to our school.  As a treat for morn-
ing snack, today has been ‘Toast 
Day’! 



Commendations:    Congratulations to our Golden Book Merit Award winners.   

Congratulations also to Beech class who won this week’s attendance with 100% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

DOUGHNUT DAY! 
 

Congratulations to pupils in the WHOLE SCHOOL this week who all 
came 1st with 100% of pupils reading at least 4 times each week.   

 
  Thank you for your continued support in encouraging                    

your child to read. 
 

House Points:  Congratulations! 
 
Which house is in the lead so far this term?
  

1st place  - Emerald 

2nd place - Sapphire 

3rd place  - Ruby 
 

Which house is in the lead so far overall? 
 

1st place -  Sapphire 

2nd place - Emerald 

3rd place -  Ruby 

TERM DATES 2020/21: 

Term Six:     Monday 7 June - Wednesday 21 July 

INSET DAYS - children do not attend school 

Wednesday 21 July 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 23 June - Year 6 STEM Workshop  

Thursday 1 July (Reserve date Friday 2 July) - Sports Day  

UNFORTUNATELY NO SPECTATORS ON SITE 

Friday 2 July - New class lists published to parents 

Friday 9 July - Reports to parents 

Recommending Reading:          Year 5 - Scribbleboy by 
Year 3 - Mufaro’s Beautiful Daughters: An African       Phillip Ridley            
Tale by John Steptoe               

Year 6 -        
  Oranges in            
     No Man’s Land     Year 4 - The Great  
   by Elizabeth Laird   Elephant Chase by  

         Gillian Cross  
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